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Where will your wings take you? 

Where will your wings take you? 
Upon graduation from the University of Maine at Presque Isle, all 
graduates receive a snowy owl lapel pin. Depicting a snowy owl with 
its wings outstretched, this pin is a symbol of the amazing things that 
you will accomplish in the world when you leave the University. Visit 
www.umpi.edu/yourwings to learn more about this program and see 
the many places alums have gone with help from the wings they 
earned here at the University.  

http://www.umpi.edu/yourwings


  

Convocation Ceremony  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 3rd Wednesday of every month is Wings Wednesday.   
Upload a photo wearing your shirt on Wings Wednesday to 

 Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter with #UMPIOwls! 
  

FREE wings in the cafeteria if you have your Wings shirt on!  
  

*September 20th, October 18th, November 15th* 

Procession of New Students 
  
Welcome by UMPI Deans 
  
Hail! Owls of Presque Isle  
   
Introduction to the University by President Rice 
  
Owl Stand By You Remarks and Pledge 
 
Graduate of the Last Decade Award and Remarks 
 -Presented by Tom Wire ‘08, UMPI Alumni Association President 
 -Recipient, Krista Lamont ‘09 
  
New Student Induction 
  
Words of Wisdom from Matthew Theriault, Class of 2018 
  
Class of 2021 Banner Presentation 
 
Closing Remarks by UMPI Deans 
 
Recession of the Class of 2021 

 
*Blue and Gold BBQ to follow in Gentile Hall!* 

Major T-shirt Colors 
 
Art and Fine Arts     Pink 
Athletic Training, Physical Ed. Non-Teaching  Kelley Green 
Biology, Environmental Science and Sustainability  Gold 
Business Administration     Sunset Orange 
Criminal Justice      Purple 
Education      Light Blue 
English       Crimson  
History and Political Science    Brown 
Liberal Studies      Turquoise 
Mathematics      Orange 
Psychology      Gray  
Social Work      Yellow 
Medical Laboratory Technician    Dark Green 
Physical Therapist Assistant    Lime Green 
Exploratory      Tie Dye   
Staff       Blue   

At the University of Maine at Presque Isle, we believe in the 
importance of standing together. Civil discourse, greater 

understanding of other cultures, safe spaces, and ensuring all 
voices are heard–these are all important to our campus. 

 

As such, we encourage everyone to declare their support, 
acceptance, and respect for our diverse campus community-all 
individuals, backgrounds, cultures, beliefs, and perspectives. 

 
Support. Acceptance. Respect. 


